UTAH LOCAL GOVERNMENTS TRUST

801.936.6400  800.748.4440 { 801.936.0300 utahtrust.gov

November 1, 2013

Certified Mail 7012 3460 0001 0448 6420

Hildale City

Vincen Barlow, City Manager
P. O. Box 840490

Hildale, UT 84784

RE: Notice of Nonrenewal of Insurance
Dear Mr. Barlow,

This letter is to inform you that based on a review of Hildale City’s claims history, and
due to our reinsurer’s requirements, the Trust is unable to renew Hildale’s
Comprehensive Liability, Auto, and Property insurance for the next policy period
beginning December 15, 2013, and its Worker’s Compensation insurance that renews
on January 1, 2014. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. We
wish you the best future success in all of your endeavors. Please let us know if you
have any questions.

Sinceyely,
Steven A. Hansen
CEO




